TPA Elementary January Newsletter

Whats New?

The Winter (Lads & Ladies) Ball will be held on January 26th from 5-6:30PM. Forms will be going home this week with more information.

Report cards will be going out Friday, January 19th!

Students can bring in \$1-\$2 dollars for a dress down day on 1/10 and 1/24

In case of inclement weather we will post on Dojo, FB, the news stations and place an All Call. If they do not see it by 5:30am, there will be school.

Please be careful in the driveway as the driveway could potentially have patches of ice, We have crews remove snow and salt, however depending on the weather during the day, there is still the potential.

Lets Read!

We will be starting a Reading Challenge with the Library. We are working with the Library now to get classes registered. Reading charts will be sent home to log their books they read for the week!

Basketball & Cheer Updates!

For all Basketball and Cheer updates please refer to Dojo or call the main office at 419-574-0965.

What's 1st Grade been up to?

We have been working hard in 1st grade!
For the Holidays we learned how different countries celebrate Christmas and made a country craft. Many of our friends made awesome growth in iReady, some students have already met their growth goal!!! We are looking forward to an exciting new year and can't wait to learn!







<u>Its almost time to Re-enroll!</u>

There will be more Information going home this week!

HERE'S HOW TO PREPARE FOR THE NEXT SCHOOL YEAR:



